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NEWSLETTER 24 AUGUST 2022

SPRING IS IN THE AIR!

Dear Members

Our New Art

Earlier this year Philippa Lowe told me that she and Alf would like to make a donation to our bridge
club. Rather than giving the club cash which would simply be absorbed into the general fund it was
decided that a piece of art for our wall would be a great idea. Will Howard, a renowned artist (whose
wife Gillian and son Jason happen to be members of our bridge club) was asked if he would do a
painting of Kereru in a Puriri tree, just like we see outside our windows. The result is a fabulous
work of art adorning our club room. Next week we are installing a spotlight to highlight the picture.
Many thanks for the amazing generosity of Philippa and Alf, and for the talent and generosity of Will
Howard. Our members and future members will get great pleasure from this painting.

AGM
A reminder that our AGM will be held this Sunday 28 August at 1.30pm with tea/coffee and a
session of Bridge to follow. Come along and support your committee and club.

Subscriptions

Subs were due by 20 August. There are a number of people who have not yet paid. If you cannot
find your invoice, no problem. Payment should be made by internet banking into NSBC account:
12-3011-0816965-01 using First Name/Surname/Computer Number as reference. Alternatively you
can pay by cash at the club.

Car Registration Numbers Please

It is time for us to send an updated list of members car registrations in order to avoid parking tickets
in the lower car park. AT want members to still use the parking permit cards on our dashboards

but we also provide them with an updated spreadsheet of all our car registration numbers so that
any parking tickets issued can be nullified. If you have either a replacement vehicle or an additional
vehicle, please email details to nshorebridge@gmail.com using Vehicle Rego as the subject. Give
your name, computer number and say if the registration number is a replacement for a number on
file or an additional one. Alternatively, write name and plate number on a piece of paper and pop it in
the red box near the director’s desk by Friday 26 August.

Kind regards,
llona West & NSBC Committee



